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July 29, 2009 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Power Committee 
 
FROM: Terry Morlan 
 
SUBJECT: Discussion of draft plan chapters and MCS Appendix 
 
The Power Committee is meeting by conference call on August 3.  At that meeting, and through 
emails, staff expects to receive comments and suggested changes to the draft plan.  We will 
incorporate those changes into revised draft language to the extent possible before the Council 
meeting. 
 
This agenda item will serve to show the Council changes from the July 24th draft and discuss any 
additional changes Council members propose.  The Appendix on model conservation standards 
(MCS) is a statutorily required part of the plan and will be discussed along with the main 
chapters. 
 
Staff will describe the current status of the Appendices to the Power Plan.  We hope to have most 
of the Appendices done in time to make them available along with the draft Sixth Power Plan.   
 
Depending on the extent of the changes staff will try to get a redlined version of the chapters and 
Appendix F on model conservation standards out to Council members by Friday, August 7.  
 
Appendix F is attached to this memo. 
 
 
Attachments 
 


